## KEEP YOUR CLUB ON THE RIGHT PATH

During the past few weeks, Kiwanis International staff reached out to club secretaries all over the world. We discussed life during a pandemic; listened as you let us know how your clubs are planning to serve communities once restrictions are lifted; and we talked about some of the challenges facing our clubs.

While many clubs are meeting online, some are struggling to stay connected. Some resources to connect include:

- Zoom tutorials on how to hold an online meeting.
- <u>Ideas to keep</u> your club connected.
- <u>Lunch with a Leader</u>, our online series of interviews with leaders covering topics across the Kiwanis family. These can also be found on <u>facebook.com/kiwanis</u> each Wednesday afternoon.

We've had questions about membership and fees:

- Learn about the temporary new member fee waiver.
- Get ideas on how to recruit in times of online meetings.
- Find out how to help your club thrive.
- Check out our resources for strengthening your club.
- Reach out to staff on the membership team.

We also have information about service and fundraising:

- There are ways for clubs to <u>celebrate graduating seniors</u>.
- We have ideas for clubs with fundraisers affected by the pandemic.
- And of course, if you'd like to have a specific conversation about fundraising, you can always email us.

We know things have changed and we understand there are challenges that nobody ever imagined. We're here to help. Don't hesitate to let us know if there's anything we can do to support you and help your club continue serving the children of the world.

\*This message has been sent to club secretaries, district secretaries, governors and governors-elect.